
Borough  of  Doylestown

Human  Relations  Commission

Monday,  July  23, 2025  -  7pm

Attendance:  Fred Stanczak,  Stephen  Albert,  Chris Baccash,  John Fraser,  Maxine  Katz, Student  Member  Abigail  O'Mara,

and Borough  ManagerJohn  Davis.

The Minutes  of  the  June  2025  meeting  were  approved  as submitted.

Reports  from  HRC Members  on Contacts  Made  Since  Last Meeting.  Abigail  spoke  with  several  of  her  Central  Bucks

West  classmates  about  getting  more  students  involved  in the discussion  ofinclusion.  Chris spoke  on his contacts  with

the  School  District  as well,  and how  this  project  can fit  with  the  current  social  studies  curriculum.  Commission  members

talked  about  the  list  of  questions  to be prepared,  with  Chris  suggesting  a working  session  in the  near  future.

Old/New  Business:  Maxine  suggested  organizing  a food  drive.  The Commission  agreed  to discuss  the  options  and John

offered  Borough  vehicles  to assist  at the  collection  point.

Meeting  adjourned:  7:50  pm.

Respectfully  submitted,

Amy  Kramer

Minutes  Secretary


